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Meet at the Silver Legacy - Silver Baron Rooms

Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, January 3

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
BOD Meeting

Sunshine Litigation Services
Jan 18, 2022

4:00 PM - 5:30 PM

Upcoming Speakers
Robert Hernandez

Jan 10, 2022
The Five Master Keys for Life Success

Isabelle Rodriguez Wilson
Jan 17, 2022

Nevada Women’s Fund

Our own Reno Ro-
tarian Debe Fennell 
will talk to us about 
how to use Club 
Runner and the club’s 
Facebook page.

Advertise your Business on our 
Club Website

The cost is $100 per year. If you want to 
place or ad, or renew your existing ad, please 
contact Julie Griffiths at jkgmedia@
sbcglobal.net

The Rotary Club of Reno was chartered on 
August 1, 1916, and held its first meeting on 
August 9, 1916 at the Riverside Hotel. Judge 
Willis Brown was the club’s first President.

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
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Rotary International and The 
Rotary Foundation release position 
statement on COVID-19 vaccination

As the first organization to envision a polio-
free world through mass immunization of 
children, Rotary believes the decision to 
vaccinate is a humanitarian imperative. The 
Rotary International Board of Directors and 
Rotary Foundation Trustees believe that:

1.	 Global vaccination is the path to ending 
the pandemic, and we strongly encourage 
vaccination for all individuals, including 
our members.

2.	 Misinformation hinders the fight against 
COVID-19, and we are committed to 
providing our members with science-
based information.

3.	 Rotary is engaged in assuring equity in 
vaccine access to all people. Through 
joint efforts with Gavi, the Vaccine 
Alliance we are leveraging our frontline 
experience with polio to facilitate vaccine 
delivery.

4.	 Rotary salutes health care workers 
everywhere as they continue to provide 
lifesaving services. We encourage clubs to 
offer recognition and encouragement to 
these heroes.

5.	 Rotary and Rotaract clubs are encouraged 
to redouble their efforts to support 
COVID-19 prevention and vaccination 
efforts.

6.	 As one of the greatest advances of 
modern medicine, vaccines are safe, 
effective and save millions of lives each 
year. They have eliminated or controlled 
numerous diseases such as polio, 
smallpox, measles, and Ebola, and now, 
there is the opportunity to end the 
COVID-19 pandemic through vaccination.

7.	 The eradication of polio remains the goal 
of the highest order for Rotary. We can 
continue to apply the lessons we have 
learned in fighting polio to COVID-19 
response efforts.

Source: www.rotary.org



The Renotarian

Honor Roll
Tom Young...........................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:................. Brian Cassidy
Pledge: ........................................ Tom Young
Greeter.................................... David Spillers
Scanner........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Online Greeter:.........................Debe Fennell
Sgt. At Arms:...........................Vinnie Lucido

“It is just as easy to acquire the 
habit of speaking kindly as it is to 
acquire the habit of speaking 
unkindly.”
Paul Harris, 1935 RI Convention

How to pay Club Charges with a 
Credit Card

Easy way to pay club bills is to use 
ClubRunner and pay by credit card.  Just 
remember that CR does not provide an 
invoicing service, just a payment service for 
Clubs. To get there just sign in to our 
ClubRunner’s site, go to Member Area page, 
and  go to My Account Balance on the left 
My ClubRunner column.  Fill in the blank 
with your amount under MAKE A PAYMENT 
then click the Blue Make a Payment.   It’s 
done and easy to boot.

Sunshine Report Contact 
Information
If you have any information about yourself 

or fellow Rotarians that you would like 
announced at the weekly meeting, please 
contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: scops@
unr.edu

Membership Information

Please contact David Spillers at david@
digiprintcorporation.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

We are in need of a host family for an RYE 
student next school year. This would be a 
commitment of 3.5 months. The exchange 
student will be attending Galena HS, so living 
in the South Reno area would be preferred. If 
you are interested or would like further 
details, please reach out to Bill Creekbaum, 
william.creekbaum@morganstanley.com

RYE Host Family Needed

Two girls wash their hands at a public faucet in 
Santa Maria, Guatemala. © Rotary International/
Monika Lozinska Club of Reno

mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=Membership%20in%20Rotary
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=Membership%20in%20Rotary
mailto:william.creekbaum%40morganstanley.com?subject=RYE%20Student
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Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

WELCOME TO ROTARY

We are neighbors, community leaders, 
and global citizens uniting for the 
common good. With you, we can 
accomplish even more.

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs
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